Subject: Hello from Ivar Sohn

Good Morning Gentlemen,

How are you all doing today?

Not sure if you remember me but I was a student in all of your classes at one time and graduated in 2002 with an MS degree in EOH.

I have been working at Los Angeles Air Force Base for almost four years now in the environmental department.

At one time we had six Northridge graduates working here, but now we are down to just myself in the environmental department.

I am employed by a private contractor (e2M- engineering-environmental

management) but represent the US Air Force with their environmental issues here at Los Angeles Air Force Base and at Ft MacArthur (military family housing loacted in San Pedro, CA).

We currently have an opening in our department for an experienced air quality and soil remediation manager.

Air Force experience especially in the environmental field would be a huge plus.

See job description below.

http://www.e2m-inc.com/team/la006.pdf
This job's salary starts ranges from mid-50's to mid-60's depending upon experience.

If you know of anyone who is a good candidate, could you please have them contact me.

Thanks,

Ivar Sohn

Environmental Manager

Los Angeles Air Force Base

61 CELS/CLCV

Ph: (310) 653-5491

Fax: (310) 653-5502
